From: paul mclaughlin

Date: Tue, Apr 7, 2015 at 11:47 AM
Subject: School Choice

To: Icolletti@nrsd.net

Cc: mbusch@nrsd.net

Dear Lynn,

After a review of the second draft of the NRSD HS Space Study Task Force Report, it is apparent that ending
School Choice at the High School would be a significant and real step in mitigating the “over crowding” at NRSD HS.
I urge you to vote in favor of ending School Choice.

As Stow is already ranked 19 of 336 Massachusetts communities in terms of tax burden and we have not yet
experienced the impact of the Pompo school conversion, | ask that you take the taxpayer's viewpoint on this issue.
Thank you,

Paul McLaughlin

110 Hudson Rd.



